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December 18, 1992

William J. Cahill, Jr.
o,wn a raa,uan

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, OC 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
TRANSMITTAL OF SUPPLEMENT 6 TO THE HUMAN FACTORS
CONTROL ROOM DESIGN REVIEW FINAL REPORT

REF: 1) TV Electric letter TXX-92401, from
William J. Cahill, Jr. to USNRC dated August 28, 1992

2) USNRC letter from J. H. Wilson to
William J. Cahill, Jr. dated August 21, 1990

Gentlemen:

Reference 1 submitted Supplement 5 to the CPSES Human Factors Control Room
Design Review final Report. It reported the status of the final activities
of the CPSES Detailed Control Room Design Review (DCRDR) with regard to
differences in design between Unit I and Unit 2 for the licensing of Unit 2.
Additional requirements of Reference 2 require TU Electric to perform
environmental surveys to satisfy the guidelines for the DCRDR Program. The
attached report contains the results of these surveys.

If you have any questions concerning the CPSES DCRDR, please contact either
WendellKnightat(817)897-8512 orRichardS.Berkat(214)812-8952.

f' ,

William J. Cahill, Jr.

By: M
Roger'O. Walker
Manager of Regulatory
Affairs for NEO

RSB/GLM/tg
Attachment

c- Mr. J. L. Milhoan, Region IV
Mr. T. A. Bergman, NRR
Mr. B. E. Holian, NRR
Residentinspectors,CPSES(2)
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